December Newsletter

Important Dates

December 3rd: Hillsdale Light Up Parade
December 9th: Merry Little Dance Party
December 10th: December tuition due

December 12th-17th: Red & Green Week!
December 19th-Jan 1st: Holiday Break

January 2nd: Start learning recital dances in class!

April 15th: Picture Day
May 18th & 19th: Recital Dress Rehearsal
May 20th: Recital Day!

Testimonials

-Have you been loving this season at Studio 55
far? We hope so!

Office Hours
for December

We have updated office hours for December! Kaitlin, who works at
the front desk will be on maternity leave this month.

Monday: 3:30-5:30, 6:30-7

Tuesday: Grab Kirstin from Studio A if needed
Wednesday: 3:30-7:00

Thursday: 3:30-5:00, 6:00-7:00

Saturday: 8:30-11:.00

If you need to contact us, please feel free to
email, call, or text us during our office hours.
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We would love to hear from you, new families and

old! Please consider writing a short testimoni
about what you and your students love about St
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55! We will use these testimonials on our website Tuition PO“C)/

and social media pages to help us reach mor
families!

Please email testimonials to Kirstin,
kirstin@studio55schoolofdance.com

Holiday Break!

Studio 55 will be on Holiday break for two
weeks, December 19th-January 1st. We
hope this gives you time to relax and enjoy
the holiday season with family and friends!
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Tuition is posted on your
account on the 1st of each
month. You will be charged
for tuition on the 10th of
each month. If you prefer to
pay in cash or check, you
must do so before the 10th
of the month. There is a $10
late fee if tuition is not paid
on time.

Verse of the month

"Let the heavens be glad, and the earth
rejoice! Let the sea and everything in it
shout his praise!"

Psalm 96:11
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Red and Green Week!

We are excited to celebrate the holiday season at
the studio! During the week of Dec 12th-17th,
students are encouraged to dress up in red and
green festive outfits for class!

MERRY LITTL

DECEMBER 9TH, 5:30-7:30

Students ages 3-9 are invited to join in on some

during our Merry Little Dance Party! Students will get to have dance parties,
write letters to Santa, decorate cookies, and play reindeer games!

Y/

y magic and fun

Enroll through your parent portal, or send us a text or email and we'll get you signed up!

Connect with us!

Follow us on Instagram and
Facebook for the latest updates, photos,
and activities happening at Studio 55!
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